
WSC MEETING SUMMARY 
 
 

COMMITTEE NAME Shepparton Water Services Committee 

MEETING DATE 16/04/2019 

WSC ATTENDEES 
Craig Reynolds (Chair), Kevin Minogue (Deputy Chair), John 
Horder, Tom Sexton, Rod Squires, Ashley Galt, David 
Woodhouse. 

GMW ATTENDEES Peter Clydesdale (A/General Manager Water Delivery) 

GUESTS Mark Mitchell (DELWP), Rabi Maskey (DELWP) 

APOLOGIES David Irvine, Greg Shannon, Alan Strang, Ross Heywood. 

 
Main Topics Discussed 

Water Market Trends - Mark Mitchell                                                                                                                                              

• Presented and discussed information around 8 fact sheets provided to the 
water services committee, these being: 
- Changes in entitlement ownership 
- How entitlement is held 
- Changing water use 
- Water ownership and use 
- Allocation prices, supply and demand 
- Who is buying and selling water 
- Carryover by owner type over time. 
- Trade limits 
 

DELWP Update – Rabi Maskey 

• Provided an update on training available to farmers. 
 

Pricing review - Peter Clydesdale 

• Provided an update on the progress of Water Plan 5.  
• A detailed discussion around the 2019/20 Pricing began and the WSC went 

through each price increase for the Shepparton Area and discussed the 
changes. A high discussion point was the increased pricing for the outlets. 

 

Managers Report - Peter Clydesdale 

• Presented Shepparton Customer Service Managers’ report.  
• Information around works being completed within the Shepparton areas 

were discussed. 
• Showed the WSC a presentation on the East Goulburn Main Blowout that 

occurred earlier this month. 
 


